











25rd, and end after lunch on Sunday, March 25. A
picnic reunion for all EfM participants is in the
planning stages for Sunday afternoon.

For more information on the EfM, go online to:
www.sewanee.edu/EFM/index.htm

The former Youth and Youth Adult Department of the Diocesan Council has been changed to include
ministry to families. On Saturday, February 17, the Council adopted a Bylaw change that changes the
name to the Family, Young Adults and Youth Department.

The new Bylaw (Article b, Section b.6) (underlined sections are new):

Section 6.6 Family, Young Adults and Youth Department. The Family, Young Adults and Youth
Department shall be responsible for reaching out to families, young adults and youth through
intentional inclusion and full incorporation in the thinking, work, worship and structure of the Church.
The Department shall be responsible for supporting congregational ministry for families and groups of
young members through a commitment to leadership development. spiritual growth, and dynamic and

inclusive worship.
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